
 

A Guide to Using Seesaw- Remote Learning 

During these difficult times, Hillcrest School has introduced Seesaw, a remote 
learning programme. It allows staff to upload work for our students and to be 
able to keep in touch.  This will be accessed by staff in school hours. 

 
Permission slips to use Seesaw have been sent home, once returned students 
will be given their code to access it.  

 

 

 



 

You can now access your school and your class.  

 
 

Any work assigned will be shown here in the activities section. 

 

 

 

 



 

You can choose how to respond to the work.  You can even use paper at home 
and then upload a photo. 

 

You can choose what to upload.  You can add fun effects and voice notes to 
your work! 

 



 

If a student accidentally closes the app or loses their work Seesaw will save the 
draft and it will be available next time the app is opened on the same device. 

To confirm the upload, you must click the green tick. 

● Tap the  to add it to your journal. 

 

Staff can comment on your work.  They can also write notes for you to see. 

 

 

Seesaw is also a great way for staff and students to keep in touch! 

 

 

Please speak to the class team if you need any support with this.  We look 
forward to seeing your amazing work and keeping in touch. 

Thank you. 

 


